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Minutes of the meeting held April 25, 2018 
 
 
7 members present.  
 
 
Meeting brought to order by the secretary.   
 
 
The minutes of March 21, 2018 were read and accepted. 
 
Treasurers report 
3/21/18 - 4/25/18: 
Starting balance: $1744.96 
 
Debits: 
 
 
One box: $49.95 
Verizon: $44.76 
Stacy W. (GSR) $100.00 
 
 
Credits/Contributions: 
Anonymous: $100.00 
 
 
Ending balance: $1650.25 
 
Treasurer’s Report read and accepted.  
 
 
Old Business: 
 
None to report 
 
New Business: 
 
Ray G. has tendered his resignation as Intergroup Chairman. David S. was nominated and unanimously voted 
in as new chairman. 
 
Robert M. discussed meeting schedules. Both local newspapers will refer to the online schedule, as will Kathy 
K when reprinting paper schedules. 
 
David S. moved to suspend Intergroup meetings in July and August. The motion was carried by a unanimous 
vote. 



 
Stacy W. distributed new donation guideline forms to be handed out to all meeting's treasurers. 
 
 
The next meeting of Martha’s Vineyard Intergroup will be held on May 16, 2018 at 6:00 pm in the Pat 
Gregory Conference Room at Vineyard House, Short Hill Rd. 
Vineyard Haven, MA. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned 6:55 pm 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Stacy W., Secretary 
 


